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Long Mynd Newsletter Spring 1

Welcome to our Spring Term, we are looking forward to the weeks ahead and starting to see all of our skills learnt over the Autumn Term being used throughout our lessons.  The children worked incredibly hard last term and have made us all incredibly proud. We had a wonderful Christmas period in school and the children were able to support many charities such as the local food bank, Children in Need and Christian Aid.
 
In class this half term, we will be focusing on a book called ‘Escape from Pompeii’ by Christina Balit.  During this English unit we will be learning about writing in the past tense with a history focus, using conjunctions, including a variety of verb forms including the progressive and the present perfect forms. We will also be learning about inverted commas to punctuate direct speech and grouping ideas into paragraphs.  All of these new skills will help us to write an adventure story from the perspective of the main character.  

In Maths, we will be concentrating on Multiplication and Division and fraction: 
multiply a 2-digit number by a 1-digit number, divide a 2-digit number by a one-digit number and understanding the denominator and unit fractions, compare and order unit fractions, understand The numerators of non-unit fractions, understand the whole, compare and order non-unit fractions and count beyond 1. We will also be revisiting times tables throughout the term where Year 4 will be preparing for the Multiplication test in June. 

In Science, we will be focusing on Sound where we will be learning how sound travels, pitch and volume. We are looking forward to our Geography unit, which will be exploring volcanoes, learn where in the world volcanoes are found before looking at how and why volcanoes erupt. Explore the positive and negative impact of eruptions on the environment, explore two volcanic areas in detail, and investigate the flora and fauna that inhabit these areas. In RE we will be developing an understanding of the Islam faith, looking at their God, Allah, and what it is like to be a Muslim with a big question of: How do festivals and worship show what matters to Muslims? In PE we will be using our Gymnastics sessions to learn how to move around the hall at different speeds and using different shapes, moving on to looking at a range of rolls to move around. 

In Music we will be looking raps, focusing on a Anti- Bullying rap – ‘STOP’! Stop! is a song/rap written in a Grime style where we will compose our own lyrics. In Art we are learning about telling stories through drawings where we will focus on the work of Paul Tan and illustrate the poem, The Jabberwocky.


Whilst in Long Mynd, we expect your child to read at least 5 times a week, with their book bag being returned daily in preparation for a new reading book.  Please can you write a comment about how they have read.  Each Year group follows a set spellings and they will be given new spellings on a Wednesday and tested every other week. Your child will have the opportunity to have PE twice a week. Our set days are a Tuesday and Thursday , but due to the weather this might change. We ask for all children to keep their PE kits in school and they will be sent home at the end of the half term.

As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. 

Many thanks,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr Hughes
 

	
School Motto: Hope for ourselves, others and the world 

[image: ][image: P:\Parents\Pictures\Logos\Diocesan_logo.jpg][image: ]
image1.png




image2.jpeg
’A‘
L'A

1St Chad's

Academies Trust




image3.jpeg
like us on
facebook





image4.jpeg
&

THE CHURCH
OF ENGLAND

DIOCESE OF LICHFIELD




image5.png




